
Dear Parents/Carers,

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

Well this week has whizzed by! Great to see everyone back in school and excited for the
summer term ahead. 

With the weather improving it has been lovely to be able to make the most our school field
and wonderful school grounds to enhance learning opportunities and just enjoy some
sunshine. 

Classes are now practising for our upcoming Sports Days which will be on the following
dates: 
EYFS - Gwenver Class Wednesday 19th June 2:00p.m
KS1 - Godrevy and Gwithian Thursday 20th June 1:30p.m
KS2 - Porthcurno and Sennen Friday 21st June 1:30p.m
All children will be coming to watch each Sports Day event at about 2.30p.m. You will then
be able to collect any siblings once the Sports Day finishes. Ice lollies will be on sale in the
afternoon. We look forward to seeing you there!
 
As we approach the end of the school year we are thinking about the children transitioning
into their next classes and welcoming our new reception children. Over the next few weeks
all classes will spend a session with their new class and teacher.
The Class Teachers for next year will be:
Cape - Pre-school: Mrs Lepore and Mrs N Simpson-Edmands     
Gwenver - Reception/Year 1: Mrs Mungles and Mrs Bodmer 
Godrevy – Year 1/Year 2: Miss Catterall                                          
Porthcurno – Year 3/Year 4: Mrs Preston and Mrs C Simpson-Edmands
Sennen – Year 5/Year 6: Mr Rutterford                                           
Porthminster – KS2 ARB: Mrs Radford Porthmeor – EYFS/KS1 ARB: Mrs Sawyer
 
Have a good weekend all.

Niki Ambrose

Headteacher
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Cape Class Joey For trying really hard to learn his colours.

Gwenver Class Ronnie For his super effort in his handwriting everyday.

Godrevy Class Maddie For, her wealth of knowledge about and enthusiasm for, all areas of her
learning

Gwithian Class Kyron For always showing enthusiasm in everything that he does.

Porthcurno Class Andreya For her engagement and contributions in Maths this week.

Porthminster
Class Charlie For settling in to his new class amazingly and showing such passion for all

areas of his learning.

Sennen Class Raymond For being such a fabulous role model. You are going to be an amazing Year 7!

A massive shout out and thank you to Mrs Radford, Miss
Johnson and her family for creating our structure for Mazey
Day with the children this year! It is already looking amazing.

Watch this space, people at home, as Mrs C Simpson-
Edmands will be sending out more information about Mazey

Day next week. We cannot wait to share, the magical festival
that, Mazey Day is with you again this year.

Class Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s
Special
Award



Monday 3rd June 2024 - Friday 7th June 2024

1st Place: Gwithian  97.3% 

2nd Place: Sennen 93%

3rd Place: Godrevy 92%

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

For working parents, Breakfast Club starts at 8am in Kynance Room. For all other
children, Breakfast Club starts at 8:15am. It will only be served until 8.30am, as

we need to pack away and get ready for learning to begin.
For all other children the classroom doors will open as usual at 8:40am.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N. Simpson-Edmands

Breakfast Club

Sports Days

EYFS Wednesday 19th June 2:00pm
KS1 Thursday 20th June  1:30pm
KS2 Friday 21st June 1:30pm

Dates for your diary...

Transition Days

**Tuesday July 2nd Year 6s at their new
secondary school for the day**

Tuesday 2nd July Nursery to Year 5 with new
teacher between 9:00am-11:00am 

Mondays the 17th & 24th June and Monday
15th July 
Nursery to Year 5 with new teacher 2:00-
3:00pm


